Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim meets head of the Eradaa Movement Dr. Hanan al-Fatlawi
to discuss the latest developments in the Iraqi situation

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received head of the Eradaa
Movement Dr. Hanan al-Fatlawi Tuesday 22/5/2016

His emetine with Fatlawi discussed forming the next government and ways to strengthen stability
in Iraq, stressed on the importance of forming a government of service to the Iraqi citizen.
His eminence reiterated the features of the next political entity to be in accordance with a
time-bound clear and specific program agreed among all and mandatory to all, and to make

national decision based on the interest of Iraq without antagonizing to anyone.



